
 
                          

As a Legislative Page, you will spend a week in the Oregon State Capitol 
learning all about our government and be a part of the 2020 legislative 
session. If you are an incoming 9th through 12th grade, you may apply to 
become part of Oregon history by participating in the Oregon Legislative 
Page Program. 
 
Each week during the legislative session the program will bring in 12-14 
students who will spend their week working in the Legislative process and 
attending direct instruction classes. Students will develop skills and 
attributes necessary for a productive and informed citizen through the 
program. Key attributes of this week-long program will include:  
 
-Civics classes: Students attend a teacher- guided learning experience  
 
-On-the-House floor and On-the-job Training 
 
-Daily speakers on a wide range of topics 
 
-Direct interaction with members, staff and the multitude of visitors to the 
capitol during a legislative session.  
 
-Potential high school credit for students attending 
 
-A final capstone project and learning activities  
 
-Free scholarship to a summer, leadership learning program.  
 
Apply today to be a Legislative Page 
 
Email your completed application to: 
Brian.McKinley@oregonlegislature.gov 
 
Mail your application to:  
OLEO Office, Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court St. NE 
Salem OR, 97301 
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